
                                                         

 1066 Specials FC  News Update        Sept 2022 
 
Hope you all enjoyed the summer break. Just a reminder that our 1st training 
session of the Season will be held on Saturday, 3rd September at the Bexhill 
College, Penland Road, Bexhill from 9.30 am (Adults) & 10.00 am (Juniors) to 
11.00 am.   
 
We had a fantastic presentation day on our last session back in June, with 
players receiving their Trophies, which were so deserved for their great efforts 
throughout the Season. I would also like to say a big THANK YOU for the lovely 
glass plaque I received in recognition of my 10 years at the club – really 
appreciated. 
 
Last Season we achieved the best numbers ever at the training sessions, 
consistently having over 40 players turning out for each session.  This was 
absolutely brilliant and I am forever hopeful we can achieve the same high 
numbers again this season. I would like to highlight the outstanding work and 
commitment from the senior coaches Duncan, Chris, Jason Mark & Nick and 
the committee members Secretary/Treasurer Angela, Elaine and Anne. 
 
With these great numbers we are always actively looking for more volunteers 
to join our coaching team, which would enable us to continue to develop 
football skills, as well as open up more options for some tournament football. 
 
Club Officials 
Chairman    Paul Anderson 
Deputy Chairman   Chris Osborne 
Treasurer    Elaine Stock 
Secretary     Angela Dawes 
Welfare Officer    Paul Anderson 
Coaching Co-ordinator  Duncan Nolan 
Committee Members:  Jason Borg, Mark Moon, Anne Curtis 
  
Enjoyment is our aim and let us also continue our good reputation for 
sportsmanship and friendship.  As ever I welcome all suggestions and ideas 
from you and this will assist in ensuring positive developments at this Football 
Club 
 
Paul Anderson 
Chairman 1066 Specials FC 


